
A brief report on activities of the Electronic Publishing Committee 
 
The Committee was not very active since its meeting in September which is primarily its 
chair’s failure. 
 
The main effort has been made to finalize the EuDML Initiative Statues and to establish the 
association. Unfortunately, despite the repeated reminders, three of twelve signatures are still 
missing: the Ionian University in Corfu, the Interdisciplinary Centre for Mathematical and 
Computational Modelling in Warsaw and the University Joseph Fourier in Grenoble. All three 
have been reminded again but the signatures did not arrive to this date. 
 
The EPC chair sent a supporting letter to the project of Repository & Publishing Platform to 
be developed by FIZ Karlsruhe. 
 
Eugenio Rocha was to take part as EPC representative in the Publications Committee meeting 
in Ljubljana in November. The main task was to discuss the possible overlaps between both 
committees and a distribution of tasks. For unforeseen reasons, Eugenio had to cancel his 
travel at the very last moment and it was too late to arrange for a replacement.  
 
Prague, 21 February 2014       Jiří Rákosník 
  


